
Antibiotic Resistance

Antibiotic resistance has become a public health threat. With 
this in mind, Spokane Regional Health District, along with the 
Washington State Department of Health, has developed 
materials that can be used to educate the public and medical 
personnel about the use of antibiotics.

These fact sheets can be used by health care providers to inform 
patients about viral infections that should not routinely be 
treated with antibiotics. These materials can be used when 
educating patients who are demanding antibiotics. 

Included in this section:
• Bronchitis
• Ear Infections
• Runny Nose
• Sinus Infections
• Sore Throat
• Skin Infections (MRSA)




